
Replacing the Batteries in your Lane Ram Ejaculator 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Replacing the batteries in your Lane Ram Ejaculator may appear to be a daunting task, but it 
is one of the simplest fixes you can do and only takes a matter of minutes. By following 
these simple steps, you will be able to quickly and correctly replace the batteries in your 
machine and get you back to work in no time! 
 
What you will need: 

- A Phillip’s head Screwdriver 
- Two (2) 9 Volt Batteries 

 
Step One: The most important step when working with this product is to keep it on a flat 
and stable surface at all times. Failing to do this could result in snapped wires or damage to 
your unit.  
 
Step Two: Using your Phillip’s head screwdriver, remove the four (4) screws from the case 
and set them to one side. Once you have removed all of the screws, gently lift the lid off the 
case and fold it back towards the button (as seen below). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



NOTE: Be cautious while performing this step! DO NOT yank the lid off, or leave the lid 
dangling. This could damage the wires and other components to your Ram Ejac, thus 
resulting in you shipping your unit to us. If the lid does not come off easily, gently pry it off 
with a flat head screwdriver, again, while being careful not to damage any components on 
the inside.  
 
Step Three: Remove one battery at a time by gently lifting from the bottom end of the 
battery out of the battery clip (seen below). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Step Four: Once each battery has been removed from the clips, unsnap the top cover from 
the battery and dispose of the batteries properly.  
 
Step Five: Replace each battery with a new 9 Volt Battery by securing each with the snap 
connectors and slide them back into the battery clips with the top of the battery facing 
towards the button side. 
 
Step Six: Before placing the lid back on top, be sure that there are no wires hanging over the 
edge. If so, gently and without pulling, move the wires into the case and carefully place the 
lid on top. Once again, make sure that the unit is placed on a flat, solid surface and screw in 
each of the four screws until snug.  
 
If you are still having issues with your unit after taking these steps, do not hesitate to call us 
and we will do our best to solve the issues over the phone first before requesting you to 
send in your Ram Ejaculator. 
 
 

For further inquiries, please contact Bob or Leigh Green at: 
Lane Manufacturing, Inc. 

2045 South Valentia Street 
Unit 11 

Denver, Colorado 80231 
Phone: (800) 777-2603 

E-Mail: lanemfg@earthlink.net 


